
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 March 2019 

  At the meeting of November 2018, Council passed a motion 

agreeing that the Convener should write to the Cabinet 

Secretary for Transport, Infrastructure and Connectivity, 

requesting an increase in the maximum level of fixed penalty 

notice which could be issued against a utility company for 

failing to comply with its responsibilities under the New 

Roads and Street Works Act 1991. 

Question (1) On what date did she write to the Cabinet Secretary? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Will she publish a copy of her letter? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What response has she received from the Cabinet 

Secretary? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Will she publish a copy of the response if received? 

Answer (4)  
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